Hello [Pastor or staff member's name],
My name is [Your name]. I am a blind member of your congregation. Thanks so much for moving church services online!
But I've had one challenge. As a blind person, I use what is called a screen reader to read my computer screen. The challenge is, my screen reader hasn't been able to read the words to the songs, church announcements, or scriptural reference slides you and other teachers share in Zoom.
As a congregational member, Scribe for Meetings will allow me to:
· Independently read reference material during the service or study groups in synch with the congregation.
· Convert any supplemental content to several accessible formats including braille and large print.
· Prayerfully consider shared material according to my learning needs.
· Feel more included as an equal member of the congregation or study group.
· Not be limited to only what I can hear spoken in the service or group.
For you and pastoral staff, Scribe for Meetings will:
· Only be a simple 5-minute upload.
· Remove one more barrier to making content accessible to blind congregational members.
· Make the reference material available by pasting one simple link in chat.
· Prevent you or staff from having to read supplemental material out loud.
This is something I've been praying would come available, and now it has.
You can find more information about Scribe for Meetings at https://www.pneumasolutions.com/products/scribe-for-meetings/
After you've had a chance to look at Scribe for Meetings, can we schedule a time to discuss this in more detail?
I believe Scribe for Meetings is a reasonable accessibility accommodation for a problem with no solution until now.
God bless,
[Your name]

